
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
                             

 

 

 

Dear Endeavour Parents/Guardians: 
  
Welcome to Endeavour Primary Learning Center, the home of the “Soaring Rockets.” We hope you have enjoyed 
your summer and are ready for another “FANTASTIC” year of learning.  I am pleased that you have entrusted your 
child(ren) to us for the 2019-20 academic year.  
 
We would like to invite you to our “Back to School - MEET AND GREET” on Tuesday, August 13, 2019 from 
1:00pm – 3:00pm.  The “MEET AND GREET” is designed for you to meet your child’s teacher for 2019-20. 
You will also have the opportunity to register with Sunshine Aftercare and with Endeavour’s PTA.  We look 
forward to seeing you and do not forget to mark your calendars.        

 
***All Endeavour Primary Learning Center students are required to wear uniforms. The following uniform 
items may be purchased from any department store:    
                           
            Endeavour Boys         Endeavour Girls  
            Polo Shirts:  Navy, Red or White      Polo Shirts:  Navy, Red or White 
            Crew Shirts:  Navy, Red or White       Crew Shirts:  Navy, Red or White 
            Uniform Pants:  Khaki or Navy           Uniform Pants:  Khaki or Navy 
            Uniform Shorts: Khaki or Navy           Uniform Shorts/Skorts: Khaki or Navy                
                                                                             Uniform Dress Jumpers: Plaid (Navy, Red, & White)                            
 
IMPORTANT:  Wednesday, August 14, 2019 is the first day of school.  Classes will begin at 8:15 a.m. and ends 
at 2:15 p.m.  We ask that students arrive at school after 7:30 a.m. and be picked up no later than 2:15 p.m. 
Endeavour Primary Learning Center will participate in the Free Breakfast Program this year. Breakfast hours are 
from 7:30am – 8:00am, doors close promptly to ensure students are on time for class. 
 
All parents must re-apply for Free or Reduced Lunch each year. If the applications are not returned and 
approved in a timely manner, students will be required to pay for meals.  Please also be advised that meal 
fees are $2.00 for a student lunch.  If you have any questions, please feel free to call the school at 754-321-6600. 
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